

Senator Helming Thanks Community for Toys for Tots Donations

PAMELA HELMING December 8, 2023

ISSUE: TOYS FOR TOTS



Senator Helming thanks the residents of the 54th Senate District for their generous donations to the Marine Toys for Tots program. She is pictured with Dave Brisbane of the Marine Corps League Memorial Day Detachment No. 468 in Clyde.

"Thank you to the individuals who dropped off toys to my office, and for the generous donations from organizations and businesses. Your donation will make a great difference in the lives of children and families throughout our local communities. Special thank you to Dave Brisbane and Jim Wicker of Marine Corps League Memorial Day Detachment No. 468

in Clyde for all they do for the Toys for Tots program."

###